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Dear «dear»,

On behalf of the Programme Committee, it gives me great pleasure to confirm that your paper entitled "«contribution»" has been accepted for poster presentation at the Seventh Workshop on Electronics for LHC Experiments to be held in Stockholm, Sweden from Monday 10 September to Friday 14 September 2001.

Your poster will be on display from Tuesday 11 September through Thursday 13 September giving the workshop attendees ample time to discuss with you. 

One board will be available for your poster.

You are welcome to visit our web site: http://www.sysf.physto.se/leb2001/ for: 

· Registration (early bird until 9th August);

· Hotel information

· Workshop program (tentative program will be posted on the web site as soon as possible);

· Instructions for the proceedings (soon available).

Looking forward to seeing you in Stockholm.

Yours sincerely,

Catherine ISABELLA

PS: Would you please note that Catherine Decosse is no longer the contact person for the LEB workshop.

